
Dear Families,

Thank you for sending your child to Camp Firelight VBS at First Moravian Church in Riverside,
N.J. We’re excited to have your family participate in a program where kids will become campers and
discover how to put their trust in God in every situation.

Camp Firelight is filled with incredible Bible-learning experiences, science experiments, cool Bible
songs, and tasty treats, just to mention a few of the standout activities that help build our trust in God.
Since everything is hands-on, kids might get a little messy. Be sure to send them in play clothes and safe
shoes. Your child will be able to tell you how they Trust God each day.

You are invited to join us during our closing event this year held on Friday, August 9th at 8:00
p.m. Please come and enjoy the songs and lessons that your child has experienced all week long. We
also invite you back on Sunday, August 11th at 10:00 a.m. to share with our congregation at First
Moravian Church your camper’s experience this week through song! We hope you can join us! Our
congregation enjoys seeing the impact of our work each year.

Here’s some additional information:

● We will begin each day promptly at 6:00 p.m. in the basement of Hahle Hall. Please try
your best to have your child here on time.

● We are happy to provide this wonderful week for your child free of charge. A daily offering
is collected. There will also be an offering collected at the Friday evening performance.
Your donation would be greatly appreciated and would help to offset the cost of the
educational materials, decorations and mission work.

● Please drive with care when entering and leaving the parking lot. There are little ones
crafting outside during the evening and crossing between the buildings.

● When picking up your child at 8:30 p.m. please enter through the front door of the Hahle
Hall and come down the stairs or elevator. You are invited to join us for the last few
moments of our Firelight Pavilion Assembly, which begins at 8:00 p.m. We will dismiss
the crews from their Camper Crews.

We look forward to a great week!

Please contact Lori Zataveski at (609) 560-5315 if you have any questions! God Bless!


